From:

To:

Cc:

Subject: 23/01545/F (PP-12325408) - 49 Hovells Lane, Northwold
Date: 06 September 2023 16:48:01

Attachments:

Good Afternoon Matt,

| am writing regarding the description of the proposal for your application above, currently
‘Proposed extension and alterations to approved barn conversion'.

As the barn conversion has not yet taken place, the description of the proposal needs amending.
Can you please confirm that you are happy to proceed with the amended proposal of
'Conversion of barn to dwelling (revised design)'? If so, | will confirm in writing what is required
to validate the application.

Regards
Jo Wren, Technical Support Officer

Barough Councl of
King's Lynn &
Waest Norfolk




